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James M. Graziano, Archer partner, was recently published in the Brewbound article, “Brewbound Voices: Three

NJ Bills Critical to Craft Brewery Success.” In the article, Graziano discusses New Jersey’s vibrant and rapidly

growing craft brewing industry, as well as the Legislature surronding it. Graziano has served as counsel to the

New Jersey Brewers’ Association for the past five years.

To view the complete article, click here.
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